
  

 
 

Softball Tryouts 

 

2014 NL Selects U18 Women's Softball Team 

 
Tryouts for the 2014 NL Selects U18 Women’s Provincial Softball Team will begin on Saturday April 5th, 
2014 at the NL Sports Centre on Crosbie Road, St. John’s. Tryouts are open to any female fastpitch, 
slopitch, and baseball players born in 1996 and 1997. Athletes selected to the final roster will compete at the 
2014 U18 Girls Eastern Canadian Softball Championships in Conception Bay South, NL in late August. 
 
Athletes will be expected to make a full commitment to team training and register to play in the St. John's 
Ladies Fastpitch League for the 2014 softball season. 
 
NOTE: The coach reserves the right to make cuts or add players to the pool/team at any time throughout the 

duration of the season. 
 
Interested athletes must pre-register by emailing Head Coach Paul Smith at softball.coach@hotmail.com . 
Due to the anticipated competition for roster positions interested players are strongly encouraged to attend 
all tryouts. Walk-on tryouts will NOT be permitted to attend as all planning will be based on the number of 

expected participants. Once the tryout process begins information on future tryout dates and other expected 
participation will be communicated through email to individual athletes.  
 
The cost to tryout is $50.00 (non-refundable) due before the athlete’s initial tryout. 
 
For further information regarding the tryout process or the program please email: 
 

Paul Smith  
Head Coach  

NL Selects U18 Women's Softball Program 
softball.coach@hotmail.com  

 


